
Contractor Works for Joint Cemetery Authority Meeting 10th September 2018 

 

Contract grass cutting and maintenance completed as per contract – note very 

little grass cutting needed owing to weather conditions 

 

All pathways cleared of weeds  

 

Lime saplings removed 

Sycamore saplings removed from extension boundary fence 

 

Nettles cleared at St Edmunds Lane gate and along cemetery roadside bank 

 

All graves cleared of wreaths and tidied 

 

Saplings and ivy removed and general strim of graves in older sections  

 

Topsoil purchased to infill and re turf as required – soil very poor in extension 

area when graves dug – some graves still to be levelled in autumn 

 

Waste bin emptied as required 

 

Teasels strimmed back in new section  

 

Cleared nettles and overgrowth from right hand corner of older section 

Cut back tree overhang at left hand section in extension area along St Edmunds 

Lane boundary 

 

Headstone of the late Harding repaired 

Wooden cross of the late Doggett rebedded into ground 

Broken wooden cross of the late Fred and Annie Cundy repaired 

 

Skip emptied July – agreed with Skip Hire to empty regularly approximately 

every 2 months and no longer than 3 months during winter season 

 

Bedding of spring bulbs in area at rear of garden – to do in November - Scout project 

Bedding of spring bulbs among laurels – to do in November - Scout project 

Note – bulbs to be purchased by Cemetery Authority 

 

 


